
January 20, 2019 

MASS  INTENTIONS 

SAT 
1/19 

4:30 PM
(youth assist) 

Tom Lepinski  
by Patrick Lepinski 

SUN 
1/20 

7:30 AM All Saints Family 

 10:00 AM David Marchenkuski  
by Dan & Terri Resop 

MON 
1/21 

No Mass 
 

 

TUES 
1/22 

5:30 PM Lil Osterberg  
by her family 

WED 
1/23 

8:00 AM Special Intention for  
Austin Schneider 

THURS 
1/24 

9:15 AM 
school 

Dawn (Thull) Discher  
by Bob & Sue LaBuda 

FRI 
1/25 

8:00 AM Augie Neubauer  
by Bill & Karen Mirr 

SAT 
1/26 

4:30 PM 
 

Deceased Members of the  
Robert & Eleanor Krause Family 

by Paul and Peter Kujawa 

SUN 
1/27                                        

7:30 AM Francis Trochinski  
by Patti Trochinski 

 
10:00 AM 

 

All Saints Family 

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

PARISH PRESS 

 
Dear Parishioners of All Saints Catholic Parish, 

In November, 2018, members of the Parish Council, 

Education Commission and Finance Council met to initiate a 

collaborative effort to analyze the operations of our Parish 

School and plan for both immediate and future needs. All 

three parish groups have a significant role in supporting our 

school, and are ready to work towards finding potential 

courses of action to take our school into the future. 

As a result of this joint meeting, four essential key areas 

were identified - Marketing/Enrollment, Fundraising, 

Technology and Building. It was decided to establish four 

subcommittees and members of the Councils/Commission 

have split off into these four work groups. Teachers and 

other school staff will also be involved in the subcommittees 

so we can draw from their knowledge of our school and 

experience with the education of students. 

I have asked our new principal, Jana Dahms, to serve as the 

overall chairperson of these subcommittees. Beth Nighbor, 

parish council member, will serve as a facilitator, assisting 

Jana with organization and communication between the 

subcommittees and other tasks as needed. 

In the months ahead, each subcommittee will be working on 

the issues relating to their area. There are some immediate 

needs that have been identified and need to be addressed 

for this school year, such as updates in technology. Others 

will be working on future enrollment or creative fundraising 

ideas. Other subcommittees will be studying more long 

range decisions. 

I am encouraged by this combined effort and the willingness 

of these parishioners to work together. Our parish is really 

blessed to have members with wide range of talents and 

skills. As these subcommittees move forward, it’s possible 

you may be contacted to share your particular knowledge or 

skill in one of these areas. If so, I hope you will be able to 

help. Please pray that these efforts will result in constructive 

decisions and actions to lead our parish school into the 

future as we continue to Build Saints, Scholars and Children 

of God. 

All Saints Parish is blessed with the opportunity and ability to 

provide a Catholic education in the Berlin community. Thank 

you for all you do to make that happen. 

Yours in Christ, 

~Father David Greenfield 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 
 

Director of Religious Education  
 

All Saints Catholic Parish, Berlin, WI.  
 

Part-time; year round DRE position, including some 
nights and weekends. Candidate must be a fully-
initiated and practicing Catholic in good standing with 
the Church. Reports to the Pastor.  
 
Responsibilities include, but not limited to: 
 Administer and coordinate all aspects of Youth  
 Religious Education Program & Adult Faith 
 Formation, including RCIA.  
 
Experience: Preferably a religious education or teaching  
 background.  
 
Education: Bachelor Degree in Theology or Religious 
 Studies,  preferred.  
 
Send resumes to: All Saints Parish P.O. Box 269,  
 Berlin, WI 54923 or email 
 to: kclark@allsaintsberlin.org.  



SANCTUARY LAMP - lit to signal the True Presence of Christ 
in the tabernacle is donated in memory of the deceased members 
of the Shrock and Tessaro Families by Barb Tessaro. 
 
REST IN PEACE - Kimberly Parker who passed away from this 
life and was buried from our church on Saturday.  May God grant 
her eternal rest.  
 
WELCOME - Richard & Cheryl Netzel to our parish family at  
All Saints.  
 
BINGO - Sunday, Jan. 20 at 6:30 PM (CCW) 
Cakes: Donna Gregor, Anita Youngbauer 
Kitchen Workers: Donna Gregor, Anita Youngbauer 
BINGO - Sunday, Jan. 27 (KC’s) 
Cakes: Julie Ottman, Sharon Buttke 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FREE-THROW CONTEST - The 
Knights of Columbus are sponsoring a free throw contest for all 
children ages 9-14. This year’s contest will be held at the Boys & 
Girls Club on Sat. Jan. 26. Registration begins at 11:30 AM and 
the competition begins at Noon. The contest is free and open to 
the public. All participants will receive a participation certificate 
and winners will receive a medallion and qualify  to go on to the 
diocesan competition if they desire.  
 
HOLY NAME PANCAKE BREAKFAST - Kick-off your Super 
Bowl festivities with a hearty breakfast!  All Saints Holy Name 
Pancake Breakfast is Sunday, Feb. 3rd.  Pancakes, sausage, 
scrambled eggs. Serving 8:00 to noon in the Parish Hall.  
Cost $6, children under 6 eat free. 
  
ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA ALL-U-CAN-EAT BREAKFAST - 
Sunday, Jan. 27 from 8:30 - noon. Pancakes, French toast, eggs, 
sausage, and more. Parish hall located at 218 Blossom St. in 
Ripon. Tickets $8 for adults, $4 children 6-12 and 5 and under 
free with paying adult. 
 
BABY SHOWER FOR JESUS - CCW has a crib in the gather-
ing space for the month of January.  New baby items, including 
diapers would be most appreciated.  Items will be donated to  
local facilities to help mothers who choose LIFE for their babies. 
 
MARCH FOR LIFE WISCONSIN – Will be held on Tuesday, 
January 22nd. It begins with Mass at St. Patrick Church in  
Madison at 10 AM followed by a walk to the Capitol building. 
Guest speakers at the King Street entrance will begin at noon. 
Participants are asked to bring a package of diapers to help  
families in need. All are invited back to St. Patrick’s Church hall 
after the event for a simple reception. For more information, 
please contact: march4lifewi@gmail.com or call 608-233-5440.    
 
VALENTINE’S WITH MOLLIE B on Sunday, Feb. 17, 2019  
sponsored by the KC’s.  Dance from 1-5 pm at the City Inn, Berlin 
and enjoy burger baskets, pizza, a full bar and a “tiled dance 
floor” along with 50/50 raffles and pull tabs. 
 
NEW YEAR! NEW INVOLVEMENT! - The members of the choir 
are feeling a little lonely - now would be a great time to get more 
involved with All Saints by joining the choir. Practices are 
Wednesdays at 6:30 PM and Sundays at 9:00 AM. See you then! 
 
THEDACARE AT HOME IS SEEKING HOSPICE VOLUNTEERS 
in Berlin, Ripon, and Wautoma to assist in caring for terminally ill 
patients and their families. Volunteers help meet the emotional, 
spiritual and family needs of those on hospice by providing  
companionship and respite for both patients and their families. 
They really are the heart of hospice! Our next volunteer training 
session will begin in March.  If you are interested or have  
questions, please contact Sarah Lederer at 920-716-2783 
or sarah.lederer@thedacare.org  as soon as possible.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 
Wednesday, January 23, 2019 
Grades K-5  3:30 - 5:00 PM  All Saints Church 
Grades 6-7   6:00 - 7:30 PM  All Saints Church 
 

PROSPECTIVE & BUDDING MUSICIANS, SINGERS & 
INSTRUMENTALISTS:  

Before you lies an opportunity to break into the big time by  
employing your hidden talents at All Saints!   
Mark your calendar for Sunday, Feb 10, 3pm to ?.  Complimentary 
beer, soda, pizza at Clem's Bar, downtown Berlin.  In return, we 
would love to hear you "audition" using Clem's famous Karaoke 
system!  Singles, duets, trios - any combo is welcome!   
Come on down and meet your fellow musicians!  Remember,  
"A song's not a song 'til it's sung"! 
 
~Mark Kasuboski and the All Saints Music Department 
 

*************************************** 
 

NATIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

Catholic Schools Week will be celebrated at our school     
January 26th through February 1st, 2019.   

To kick off this special week, the ASCS teachers and staff are 
sponsoring a RETRO Family Fun Day on Sunday, January 27 

right after the 10:00 Mass in the Social Hall. Join us for some 
old-school fun playing old-school board and card games. 

Raffle baskets, refreshments, and a competitive UNO  
tournament will be part of the fun! Don’t miss out! 

 
Come check out our school on Tuesday night, Jan. 29 from 

5—7 PM for an Open House as we put a  
“Spotlight on Learning” 

Our school will also be holding a raffle for a beautiful queen-
sized quilt made and donated by Darlene Sierakowski.   

Tickets for the quilt will be available for sale after Mass the 
weekends of Jan. 19/20 and 26/27, and also at the parish 

office and the school office during the week.   
The drawing will take place during the school’s Open House 
on Tuesday, January 29. Please support our school and get 

your tickets for a chance to win this beautiful quilt.  

 

  
THIS WEEK AT ALL SAINTS PARISH. . . 
 

                             January 21 - January 27  
Wednesday: TMIY - 5:30 - 7:00 AM - parish hall 
   Religious Education - see schedule below 
   Private Confessions - 4:30-6:30 PM 
   Choir Rehearsal - 6:30 PM 
Thursday:  Soul Food - Grace Lutheran Church 
Sunday:  Mass 10:00 AM - Choir will sing 
   Support our School 2nd collection 
   Bingo - 6:30 PM - parish hall 
   Catholic Schools Week - Jan. 26-Feb. 2 


